TRAILS END WATER DISTRICT
11-25-20 Working Session
MINUTES

CALL TO ORDER: The working session came to order at 4:29 pm

ATTENDANCE: Deb Watson, Joe Morris, Sarah Carlson, Commissioners

DISCUSSION TOPICS:

Transfer Switch — Ms. Watson reported that she was not able to pick it up the transfer switch she was
going to get. Apparently, it had already been sold. Her contact, Nick, and he has found another one
that would work on the generator. The quote is $800 but does not include tax or shipping. Ms.
Watson is still willing to pay up front and be reimbursed, saving us a month of processing time before
receiving the switch. She is going to keep working on it with hopes of getting it done soon.

Mr. Morris reported on work being done around the system. We have a leak. It amounts to a regular
leak, not related to the flushing that was done, nor a customer leak. He has a couple of potential places
to look and is following up. He hasn’t gotten to the bottom of the valve issue yet. He found the
original ones were not installed properly. He is continuing to work on this issue as well.

Mr. Morris also reported on work for a depth sounding system that we have talked about before.
Commissioners set the agenda for the 12/8/20 meeting.

ADJOURNMENT:

The meeting adjourned at ~ 4:46 pm
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